





Gene Monahan CLASS OF 1966

Gene Monahan has the distinguished honor of being a member of the Point Pleasant Borough High School Class of 1966-the first graduating class! While in high school Gene was a member of the football, basketball and baseball teams and a member of the Key Club and National Honor Society. He was selected to the Group I All-State and All-Shore Football teams in his senior year.





He headed to the University of Vermont on a full Football scholarship and still holds pass receiving records. Gene also played basketball in his junior year, was a member of Kappa Sigma Fraternity and graduated in 1970 with a Bachelor of Science degree in Health and Physical Education Gene was inducted into the University of Vermont Athletic Hall of Fame in 1987.

Gene returned to his hometown in 1971 and began his teaching career at Brick Township High School moving over to Brick Memorial High School when it opened in 1981. He is still teaching Health, Physical Education and Driver Education and coaching there today- 30 years later. Gene is known as Coach Monahan to the Varsity Girls Tennis Team, the Freshman Girls Basketball Team and the Freshman Girls Softball Team.

Gene resides in Brick with his wife Madeline, and has three children attending college, Keith at Rowan, Kevin at Wesley, and Erin at Green Mountain.